
State of Florida 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

C@j?f\SS\CN -M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- CLERK 
~ 

DATE: August 3 1,2009 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Ray E. Kennedy, Utilities SystemEngineering Spec Supr - SES, Division of 
Regulatory Compliance 

RE: Correspondence Related to Docket No. 060476-TL 

Please include the attached e-mail correspondence in Docket No. 060476-TL. The 
comments relate to inmate telephone services rates, which are a matter under review in Docket 
NO. 060476-TL. 

Cc: Richard Bellak - GCL 



From: Suzelle Williams 
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2009 12:57 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: is-08 

TANIKIWA MARSH Bequest 880858C 

Caller is concerned about the rates for prisoner collect call to her using GlobalTel. Advised her 
concern would be referred to the appopnate staff. SWilliams 



..... Original Message----- 

Sent: Sunday, August 16, 2 0 0 9  5 : 5 8  AM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: donforl8@yahoo.com 
Subject: My contact 

Contact from a Web user 

Contact Information: 
Name: Donna Ford 
Company : 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: donforl8@yahoo.com 

Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments : 
It has came to my attention that you are planning to deregulate prison calls. 
Do you know what this would do to families of those incarcerated? It is a 
struggle the way it is. The charges for calls would skyrocket. Most 
families can't afford calls now. PLease I am asking you to reconsider. This 
is the only way children can commicate with a parent, or a mother or father 
with a child. Please reconsider, it is hard enough in these economic times 
to make don't put more of a burden on everyone. 

From: contact@Psc' state'fl'us rmailts.lco.nt.a.ct.~Psc..,.~tate~~f~.~ us1 



...._ Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mail~t~o~~cont,a,ct~~.s.c,, ,s,t,ate.~fl.usl 
Sent: Saturday, August 15, 2009 6:11 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: bambiesmom’l@yahoo.com 
Subject: My contact 

Contact from a Web user 

Contact Information: 
Name: Freida Moore 
Company : 
Primary Phone: 352-796-4489 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: barnbiesmom7@yahoo.com 

Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments : 
I am writing concerning the deregulation of pay telephone. I have a nephew in 
prison. If you deregulate this the phone bills will skyrocket. It is hard 
enough now paying for these calls. If there is a rate increase it will be 
impossible. They are necessary to insure the inmates safety and to give the 
the families of the inmates pease of mind.Please DON’T DO THIS. 
Thank you 
Freida Moore 
Brooksville, F1 34601 



From: contactt2psc.state.fl.u~ [mailto:contactapsc.state.fl..u~l ~ ~~ ~~~ 

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2 0 0 9  4:50 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: bairddg@hotmail.com 
Subject: My contact 

Contact from a Web user 

Contact Information: 
Name: Devon Baird 
Company : 
Primary Phone: 518-432-6503 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: bairddg@hotmail.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 
SB2626 - as I understand will deregulate collect calls from prison. Families 
of inmates are concerned that this will increase the cost of collect calls to 
us. We have worked hard and long to decrease the cost and don't want go back 
to the drawingboard. 


